
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for the support you continue to give our students and staff. It can be difficult to keep up with your 

child’s school program. There is reading to do, home learning to complete, permission forms to return and many 

other small things to attend to. The staff at our school do feel very supported and your good work at home 

helps your child’s learning at school. 

Looking at the list above of events and excursions this term it reminds me that we have a lot on and next week 

is no exception.  
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Excursions and Events Coming up this Term 
 

May 9th                                       Junior School Excursion to the Bairnsdale Cinema
 

May 12th  Mothers Day Morning Tea, Mothers Day Stall 
   Movie Night 
May 17th, 18th, 19th Grade 6 Camp at Cape Conran   
May 22nd  Grade Prep, 1 and 2 Paynesville Library Visit 
May 25th   Science Projects due 
   School Incursion: Messenger Dogs 
May 27th – June 3rd Reconciliation Week 
May 29th, 30th, 31st Grade 3 and 4 Camp to Coonawarra 
June 1st   Winter Sports at Paynesville Primary 
June 5th   Grades Prep – 2 Puppet Show at the Paynesville Library 
June 9th  Pupil Free day – No school for students  
June 12th  Queens Birthday – No School 
June 14th   Maths Olympiad 
June 28th  Mid Year Reports go home.  
June 30th   The Vicki Keys End of Term assembly. 

 

TERM 1:  Feb 1st – March 
31st 

TERM 2:  (Tues) 18th April 
– 30th June 

TERM 3: 17th July – 22nd 
September 

TERM 4 – 9th  October – 
22nd December 



Basketball Draw for next Week 

 

Grade 5 and 6 Excursion to Rick Coves War Museum via Sunset Cove.   

               

Above – Callie and Jay enjoyed the displays – Marlow and Brodie found a tank to take home for the weekend. 

 



       

Above – Grade 6 student Noah Esdaile enjoyed the Art class during his visit to Nagle College. Kassie Thomson 

loved the exhibits at the war museum. 

The Grade 5 and 6  walked to Rick Cove’s War Museum via Sunset Cove to Jones Rd. This is a very beautiful part 

of the area and the children loved walking along the lakeside. Thanks to Andrew Oates, Robert Harrap and  

Jamie Watkinson who all attened as parent helpers. A big word of thanks to local veteran Rick Cove for allowing 

us to visit his museum. 

 

The Grade 6 students with a World War II jeep at Rick Coves. 



Division Cross Country at Nagle College on Monday 

Congratulations to the 20 students who represented PPS at the Division age group cross country at Nagle 

College on Monday. 

 

First Round of Basketball last Tuesday 

 

The two under 12 girls teams played each other in round one. 



PFA SRC Fundraiser 

Old School Movie Night 

Friday May 12th 

Bring your bean bags, your blankets, your pillows or your camp chair and come 

along to movie night at school. 

Each year level will have a movie playing starting at 6.30pm with food available 

from 5.30pm. 

Your child(ren) can watch the movie that appeals to them – cost $1.00 per child 

paid at the door. No cost for adults. 

No drop offs- children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Food Available – $2.00 

 Sausage and bread  

 Popcorn 

 Drinks (Incl water) 

Food Available - 50c  

 Lolly Pop 

 Bag of Chips 

Movie Program  

Grade 5 and 6 Area  - The Lion King 

Grade 3 and 4 Area –  Trolls 

Grade 1 and 2 Area – The Land before Time 

Prep Area – Zootopia 

Come along for a fun night and to support our children and staff. 

Free Tea and Coffee for the parents. 

 

Luke Needs You!!!! 

We need lots of aluminium cans that are 

uncrushed or damaged for our senior craft 

projects. They cannot be cans that have 

contained alcohol. There will be a box 

located in the meeting room near the office 

for collection. 

Please rinse the cans out. 

Thankyou 


